April 21st 2016 ASSOCIATED STUDENTS REPORT Written by Michael Castellanos, A.S. Faculty Relations Senator

 On Friday, April 8th the results of the Associated Students Election were presented. Team U.N.I.T.E.D. garnered the most votes. The A.S. Executive Board for the 2016-2017 academic year are:

Jonnatthan Ortez – President
Aneca Nuyda – Vice President
Lucky Morales – ICC Chair
Brian Moon – ICC Vice Chair
Justin Desrochers – Senate Co-Chair
Corey Case – Senate Co-Chair
Elizabeth Santos – Student Trustee

- Anyone who wishes to be in contact with the newly elected officers can email me at mcastell95@gmail.com.I will respond ASAP.
- Currently, the Associated Students Senate is debating on bills over election reform and
 whether or not to eliminate our Senate Co-Chair position. We will most likely take a vote
 next week on the bills.
- This week, on April 21st the Associated Students Senate shall complete budget deliberations
 for the 2016-2017 school year. We have allocated over \$500,000. Any faculty or staff is
 invited to the meeting at 3pm in the Student Council Room in the Student Life Building for
 any questions or insight on the deliberations.
- Rene Jimenez, the A.S. President and I will be in contact with members of the Academic Senate to present a resolution where a mandatory campus evacuation drill shall take place at least once per semester. This is in response to the bomb threat we received recently.

Upcoming Events

- Culture Fair: Wednesday April 27th from 3:00pm-6:00pm at the 9C Patio.
 - Associated Students will be hosting its annual Culture Fair next week. Over 20 clubs shall be participating. We encourage faculty who have the time to come and support us in the largest promotion of diversity on campus for the year.
- Mountie Pride Mondays May 9th from 10:30am to 2:30am
 - Faculty, staff, and students are encouraged to wear Mountie gear or Mt. SAC colors to show pride for our school. Various activities and giveaways will take place. All faculty, staff, and students will receive a 10% discount at the Mountie Café for wearing their Mountie Gear or Colors. We will also be distributing our reusable water bottles to students who have paid their activity fee.

Out for Blood Drive results

- Our blood drive last week had a very impressive turnout. Mt. San Antonio College retains this year's "Out for Blood" Trophy, collecting 384 pints to Cal Poly's 383 pints. Thank you faculty and staff for your support and donations, you helped to save many lives.
- Voter Registration Drive Thursday, May 19th 9:00am-5:00pm at Kerr's Korner
 - Associated Students will be working to help register Mt. SAC students to vote for the upcoming presidential election. We are asking for support from faculty in this event and to participate if you are not already registered to vote.